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Pasteurlegatet and Professor Th. Thjøttas legat will award a grant on 

the 27th of December this year to young Norwegian scientists who 

intends to study a topic regarding infectious agents, chemistry or 

fermentation industry. 

  

The grant is preferably given to young, active and promising 

researchers, under the doctoral level. Emphasis is placed on 

documentation of preliminary results and evaluations of their efforts. 

Priority is given to specific operational and equipment-related needs, 

rather than traveling, accommodation, general study support and 

publication expenses. 

It is usually not granted support more than twice to the same person. 

However there is the possibility of exceptions in special cases. 

 

Any award will ordinarily not exceed 15.000, - NOK.  

 

The application must include a short project description with a budget 

(up to 3 pages) and curriculum vitae (maximum 2 pages). 

  

The application should be submitted by December 1, 2020 to 

Pasteurlegatet’s secretary Mari Støen, Department of Microbiology, 

University of Oslo, Oslo University Hospital to email: 

mari.stoen@medisin.uio.no 

 

See also Pasteurlegatet’s website: 

https://beta.legeforeningen.no/fag/aktuelt/pasteurlegatet/ 
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